
May 15, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Tom Alyea 

2036 East 12th Place 

Tulsa, OK 74104 

 

Dear Mr. Alyea: 

 

Re: Deed of Gift to the President  John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection at the 

National Archives and Records Administration                                     

              

Enclosed please find two signed originals and one photocopy of the Deed of Gift for the historical 

materials that you have donated to the JFK Collection.  Please sign both originals and return them to 

our office in the enclosed envelope.  We will return to you one of the signed originals after we 

receive all signatures.  You may keep the photocopy for your records. 

 

Please carefully review the Deed of Gift before you sign and do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions or concerns.  Your written description of the sequences on the film will become 

“Appendix A” referenced in paragraph 1 of the Deed of Gift.  

 

In addition, I have enclosed a 16mm “positive” copy and a 16mm “negative” copy of your film.  I 

am also enclosing a microcassette tape of our conversation at the airport in Tulsa.  I ran out of tape, 

thus a few additional points you made at the end of our conversation were not recorded. 

 

Thank you again for your time and your donation.  The Review Board and I appreciate all of your 

cooperation.  I hope we will have many additional conversations in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosures 


